
We are proud to announce that
Matthew Engler became a partner
at our firm! 

Partners Ken Berman and Ari Laric
were honored to be recognized by
Best Lawyers in America. They are
most definitely the best!

Partner Ari Laric was selected as
2022 Litigator of the Year by
American Institute of Trial Lawyers.
Go Ari! 

10 BSG attorneys have been
selected as Super Lawyers and
Rising Stars in 2022 including Ken
Berman, Craig Meyers, Gretchen
Rogers, Ari Laric, Charlie Schultz,
Lauren Pisano, Matthew Engler,
Kenrick Roberts, Allyson Bloom and
Carl Rach. Way to go team! 

Berman | Sobin | Gross LLP was
selected as one of the Best Law
Firms in Maryland for 2023 by U.S.
News & World Report. We are
looking forward to continuing to
fight for our clients’ rights in the
new year! 
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Where BSG Has Been This Year

Exciting News

BSG has welcomed many new faces
this year both big and small! 

BSG has been busy this year, involved with many
community organizations! 

December 2022

New Attorneys:

Sonya Adam Brandon 

New Little Members:

JaxViolet
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Firm News The BSG Family 

Spread far and wide across the state of Maryland,
the BSG Family is one strong army of people! 

December 2022

BSG was proud to celebrate 30
years of excellence with a firm-wide
game day at Turf Valley Resort! 

New look, who this?! Stop by our
Frederick office and see the new
look!

At BSG, we believe that safety
comes first. This year, we took the
initiative to CPR/AED train and
certify all of our staff and attorneys.

We have added a Hagerstown
satellite office to better serve all of
Maryland!

Congratulations to attorney Carl
Rach who got the opportunity to
speak at the Maryland Workers'
Compensation Educational
Association Conference. Go Carl! 

Our Gaithersburg office is a sight to
see as our new sign lights up the
night!

We want to wish a special
congratulations to attorney
Danielle Cardin and her husband,
Jonathan Lane, on tying the knot!

In an effort to give back to our
community, we started the BSG
Gives Back Holiday Program.  
 Some of the wonderful community
organizations we worked with
include: Adopt a Family Maryland,
Metro Baltimore Council AFL-CIO
Community Services’ Holiday
Basket program, Frederick Senior
Services, and the Student
Homelessness Initiative
Partnership of Frederick County.
We are so thankful to play a small
role in such an important
initiatives!

After 3 years of uncertainty due to
COVID, we were finally able to
come together for an epic Casino
Royale Holiday Party! Shoutout to
the Fun Committee for putting
together an unforgettable night!

With the new year ahead of us, we
are excited to keep serving the
community around us! Wishing
everyone a Happy New Year!


